
 

 

COMMONWEALTH OF PUERTO RICO 

PUBLIC SERVICE REGULATORY BOARD 

PUERTO RICO ENERGY BUREAU 

 

 

IN RE:  

LUMA’S RESPONSE TO HURRICANE 

FIONA 

 

  CASE NO. NEPR-MI-2022-0003 

 

SUBJECT: Presentation Offered in Technical 

Conference of October 11, 2022 

  

 

MOTION SUBMITTING PRESENTATION OFFERED IN TECHNICAL 

CONFERENCE OF OCTOBER 11, 2022 

 

TO THE HONORABLE PUERTO RICO ENERGY BUREAU: 

 

COME NOW LUMA Energy, LLC (“ManagementCo”), and LUMA Energy ServCo, 

LLC (“ServCo”), (jointly referred to as “LUMA”), and respectfully state the following: 

1. In a Resolution and Order of October 7, 2022 (“October 7th Order”) with the 

subject “Baseload Generation Dispatch Status-Post Hurricane Fiona,” this honorable Puerto Rico 

Energy Bureau (“Energy Bureau”) convened a Technical Conference to discuss concerns raised 

by LUMA in a letter dated October 6, 2022 regarding Resource Adequacy and potential 

Generation resource deficiencies following Hurricane Fiona. Per the October 7th Order, the 

topics to be discussed at the Technical Conference were “Dispatch Status of the available 

Baseload Generation post Hurricane Fiona and (ii) the identified temporary emergency 

mitigation measures thought to address the generation deficiencies arising from Hurricane 

Fiona.” 

2. The Technical Conference was held as scheduled on October 11, 2022.  With 

leave from this Energy Bureau, LUMA representatives offered a presentation on generation 

inadequacy concerns.  As requested verbally by the Energy Bureau, LUMA hereby submits an 
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electronic copy in pdf format, of the presentation that was offered and projected during the 

Technical Conference. See Exhibit 1. 

WHEREFORE, LUMA respectfully requests that the honorable Bureau take notice of 

the aforementioned and accept the pdf copy of the presentation offered by LUMA during the 

Technical Conference of October 11, 2022. 

  RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED. 

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 11th day of October, 2022.  

  

 

 

 

DLA Piper (Puerto Rico) LLC 

500 Calle de la Tanca, Suite 401 

San Juan, PR 00901-1969 

Tel. 787-945-9107 

Fax 939-697-6147 

 

/s/ Margarita Mercado Echegaray 

Margarita Mercado Echegaray 

                    RUA NÚM. 16,266 

           margarita.mercado@us.dlapiper.com 
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Exhibit 1 

 

Presentation 

Generation Inadequacy Technical Conference 
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All results are preliminary. For discussion only
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